
CIRCULAR

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AGAINST

KIDNAPPING

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Cases of kidnapping of children are often reported in

the media. It is therefore necessary that all possible

precautionary measures are taken to avoid such cases.

Students from all classes are being regularly informed

in the Assembly as well as in the class on the precautionary

measures to be taken while coming to or going back from

School as well as when they go out on other occasions. The

precautionary measures being told to them are:-

(a) Never speak to or go out with a stranger.

(b) Do not take or eat anything from any stranger.

(c) In case any vehicle (Auto, Car, Rickshaw, Van Etc.,)

stops to give you a lift never accept it and inform

your parents or the School of such incidence.

(d) In case a stranger tries to attract you by saying

something or tries to give you anything to eat never

accept it.

(e) Always keep your parents informed where you are

going and by what time you are coming back.

(f) Never walk on lonely roads, especially at night or on

roads without street lights.
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(g) In case any unknown person or stranger comes to

the School gate and tells you that your parents have

sent him/her to pick you up never fall a prey but

immediately come back and inform any teacher.

It is requested that the above aspects may also please

be  informed  to  your children regularly. In addition, kindly

see that the following measures (as applicable) are taken in

the best interest of your child:-

(a) Check and verify the safety of the means of

transportation to School which you have chosen for

your child.

(b) Drop and pickup your child from the bus stop/School,

especially young children.

(c) In case you are sending your child by private means

of transportation check up the credentials of the

Driver and Conductor and keep a copy of their Driving

License, Vehicle Regn. No., Address, Telephone

Numbers etc., for safety.

(d) In case your child has not reached your home at usual

time, immediately get in contact with the School and

also make inquiries.

(e) Please see that your child wears the School Identity

Card round the neck all the times.

As a measure of security the School has installed

CCTV cameras at the School gates and in the Campus.

We would request the parents to cooperate with us in

this matter.

    Dated: 10th June 2019                       School Coordinator


